SANTA FE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Santa Fe – October 7th, 2022
[bookmark: _GoBack]Early Voting Begins at the Clerk’s Office October 11th
Katharine E. Clark, the Santa Fe County Clerk, would like to remind voters that Early Voting begins at 8:00 am on Tuesday, October 11th at the Santa Fe County Clerk’s Office located at 100 Catron St., Santa Fe, 87501. Voting will be open during regular business hours, 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday-Friday, until Friday, November 4th. The office will also be open for voting on Saturday, November 5th from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm.
Additionally, voting will expand to several more locations throughout the county beginning Saturday, October 22nd. These locations will be open from 10:00am-6:00pm on Saturdays, and 12:00pm-8:00pm Tuesdays-Fridays. The last day of Early Voting is Saturday, November 5th.
Expanded Early Voting Locations:   In addition to the County Clerk’s office at 100 Catron Street, Early Voting will expand to the following locations:
Edgewood Admin Building
171A NM-344, Edgewood

Max Coll Corridor Center
16 Avenida Torreon, Santa Fe

Christian Life Church
121 Siringo Rd, Santa Fe

Pojoaque Satellite Office
5 W. Gutierrez Ste. 9, Pojoaque Pueblo Plaza, 17839 US-84, Santa Fe

Santa Fe County Fair Building
3229 Rodeo Rd, Santa Fe

Abedon Lopez Center
155 Camino De Quintana, Española

Southside Library
6599 Jaguar D, Santa Fe

For more information, contact Mitchell Cox, the Voter Outreach Coordinator for the Clerk’s office   
Email: mcox@santafecountynm.gov
Phone: 505-992-9858

Follow the County Clerk’s social media pages for frequent updates on Elections and other news
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SantaFeCoClerk
Twitter: https://twitter.com/SantaFeCoClerk
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/santafecoclerk/
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/76448329/
Or visit SantaFe.vote, the County Clerk’s webpage for all Election related information
